
Jason Sullivan 

From: Lynn Richardson [lynn.richardson@ncmail.net]

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2007 3:35 PM

To: Jason Sullivan

Subject: FW: McCoy property
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Jason, please post to Harvest, sketch.  L 
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Dear Ms. Bahe: 
    Thank you for calling about the McCoy property for which you are preparing a sketch design for subdivision and for 
arranging a visit to the site on 9 July 2007. This area below the New Hope dam has a rich history from the earliest 
settlement of Chatham County, and we pleased to learn more about it before the area changes again. 
    We appreciate the opportunity to identify and locate a cemetery that was not included in the survey begun in 1989 of 
Chatham County cemeteries. Although the graves in it are not identified, there is a possibility that learning more about 
families in the area will reveal enough to give it a name as well as a code number. 
    We will follow with interest the progress of this subdivision. 
    Cordially, 
        Jane Pyle, Chatham County Historical Association 


